/ Opportunities

City Wide / Commodities & Goods

Safety Supplies CANCELLED

The City of Charlotte is requesting a new contract to provide safety supplies and personal
protective equipment. The successful bidder shall agree to receive all orders from the Charlotte
Department of Transportation, Neighborhood & Business Services, Charlotte Water, and Solid
Waste Services as well as other departments and deliver items ordered to a specified address. All
Products and component parts furnished under the Contract shall be new, shall comply with the
specifications and terms and conditions.

Details

Posting Number 2024-Q1(Jan-Mar)-CTW-17266

Anticipated Posting Date 2024-02-16

Commodity Code(s): 34500, 55078

Requirements Last Updated: 01/23/24

For Questions, Contact:

Latisha Grice
Procurement Officer



mailto:latisha.grice@charlottenc.gov

